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Karaoke Night Fundraiser for Homeless and Low-Income Programs in Detroit

Detroit, MI-November 2, 2024-Join Us for a night of fun and music at the Karaoke Night Fundraiser,
hosted at Jep Homes Detroit. The event will take place at 6:00 PM , and all proceeds will go towards the
Financial Relief Program and Emergency Assistance Program for people living in poverty in the
community.

Our church is committed to transparency and honesty in all our efforts, and we are offering
reimbursement for food and drinks purchased during the event. This is a great opportunity to enjoy a night
out while contributing to a worthy cause. Come sing your heart out, enjoy delicious food and drinks, and
make a difference in the lives of those in need. We look forward to seeing you there! Doors open at 6:00
PM, and the night will be filled with music, fun and community spirit. Admission is just $20 with all
proceeds going directly to support our initiatives and programs for the homelessness and low-income
programs.

In preparation for this event, we have formed a dedicated event planning committee. This committee is
made up of passionate and skilled individuals, and is working tirelessly to ensure the success of the
fundraiser. We believe in transparency and commitment to our community initiatives, and this committee
reflects those values. The church will start selling hats and giving away free hats with the campaign logo
on them: Building a Brighter Future for Detroit and Moving Detroit Forward. Church updated
membership stands at 10,313 members with no members in Illinois or Chicago. Most members live in the
states of Michigan and Texas based on Membership Development Ministry records as we continue to
keep our honesty and transparency at the focus point of this congregation with our honesty and
transparent initiatives. The church membership comprises 51.3% women and 48.7% men ages 25-44.

Bylaws and Rules Committee members just got information from foundations in the State of Michigan
about their transition to 2025 with their grant proposal due dates. They received the information from the
foundations by email. The church will take advantage of this grant opportunities from the list of
foundations in the State of Michigan for funding opportunities to fund church operations and programs for
the homeless and low-income communities. Bishop Hobson will talk about the Free Childcare Program
that will kick off in the City of Detroit to help low-income families cut the cost of childcare in half for
Detroit and Houston residents only during his first press conference in Detroit next month to provide
more honesty and transparency within the congregation.

For more information, please contact:
Lord Jesus Christ Community Baptist Church
Finance Ministry, Bylaws and Rules Committee, Subcommittee for Church Ethics
400 Renaissance Center, Suite 2600
Detroit, MI 48243
financeministry@religious.com
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